
 

 
 

 

6 November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

While this has been a strange and challenging year, we feel that the Mock Examinations are a 

vital part of our pupils’ learning experience.  Pupils will be able to work on their revision 

technique and make sure that their learning is up to date for the Mock Examination 

requirements in each of their subjects.  These exams are essentially practice for the actual 

GCSEs which are scheduled for next summer.  Pupils do learn a lot through this process.   

 

Please see the attached information about the forthcoming ‘Mock’ Examinations, which I 

trust will be helpful.  

 

Mr Spence 

Head of Middle School 

 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor  
Co. Down  
BT20 4TH 
  
Tel: 028 9147 5340     
Fax: 028 9147 5345 
  
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
www.glenlolacollegiate.net 
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